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As a Portsmouth resident I am writing to object to the proposed Aquind interconnector
project :

- huge disruption to the City for no benefit to local residents

- destruction of an Internationally Designated Special Protection Area with no justifiable
overidiing public benefit

- questionable use of Compulsory Purchase Orders

- suitable alternative routes are available

Finally - due consdieration must be given to the energy security of the UK. France has
repeatedly used supply of electriciy as a threat in unrelated negotations - and this will
simply give them even more ammunition.

Amanda Mackenzie




